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Easter Bonnet Parade and Coffee Morning. 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Easter Bonnet Parade this week.  We 

were so incredibly fortunate with the weather.  Thanks also to those families 

who joined us afterwards at our coffee morning.  Chester certainly enjoyed the 

treats he received! 
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The CAFOD Big Walk 

A massive “Thank you” for supporting the children’s CAFOD walk.  Your 

sponsorship has raised a whopping £1,252!!!!! 
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Prayer Stations 

This week, the children in KS1 and KS2 created their own year group prayer 

stations.  Children across the school enjoyed this opportunity for prayer and 

reflection as we continue to journey through Lent. 
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Caritas in Action Award 

This week, our Caritas in Action Award has been given to Mason for showing 

great care and consideration towards a child who needed extra help this week.  

This is a wonderful way of demonstrating the Catholic Social Teaching principle 

of Family and Community. 

 

 

Easter Poster Competition 

The Rights Respecting Team and Mini Vinnies planned and held an Easter 

competition this year.  The task was to best reflect the true meaning of Easter.  

Congratulations to our winners – your designs were exemplary! 
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Stations of the Cross 

Thank you to Year 5 who created and presented their own service to reflect the 

Stations of the Cross.  It was outstanding. 
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Collective Worship 

 

 

Thank you to our Rights Respecting Team and our Mini Vinnies who led Collective 

Worship across the key stages this week. 
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Collective Worship for families 

 

Please find below, the link to this week’s Collective Worship newsletter. 

 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

 

 

Activities for children and young people with SEND 

 

Please click on the link below for holiday activity information. 

 
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKMANCHESTER/bulletins/3915cd4 
 

 

 

Right of the week 

 

Article 24 Health, water, food, environment 
 

Children have the right to the best health care possible, clean water to drink, 

healthy food and a clean and safe environment to live in. All adults and children 

should have information about how to stay safe and healthy 

               

A Message from Fr. Michael 

 

On behalf of Fr. Michael, all our staff and Governors, may I wish you all a 

peaceful and prayerful Easter. 

 

 

Easter holidays 

 

School will close on Wednesday 27th March at 1.30pm and will reopen on Monday 

8th April.   

 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 
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